
     Donate to help  
“Raise the Roof”  

of the  

Burges-Lippincott  
House 

After almost 30 years of wear, we need to replace the cedar 

roof on the historic Burges-Lippincott house (1808-1824).  

The threat of demolition of this structure is what led to our 

initial, grassroots efforts to organize & form HFI in 1953 to 

help preserve the heritage of the village.   



 Yes, I/we would like to help ‘Raise the Roof’ of the Burges-Lippincott house at Historic Fallsington, Inc.                     

to help preserve that key historic building at the following level: 

_____  House level ($1000+)   _____  Apartment level ($500)  _____ Kitchen level ($250)   _____ Office level ($100) 

-OR-  Sponsor a Shingle:   ____ @ $25/each = ____ 

 

Name:  ______________________________________________     Email Address:  ______________________________ 
  (as you wish it to be listed for recognition)                     (not shared) 

 

Mailing Address:  __________________________________________________________________________________ 

__ Enclosed is my/our check payable to: Historic Fallsington, Inc.             __ Please charge my Visa or MasterCard   

_______________________________________________________________________________________________
 Card Number              Expiration  CVV Code (back of card)          Billing Zip Code 

__ Enclosed is my company’s matching gift form. 

__  This contribution is in honor/memory of: ___________________________ __ This gift should remain anonymous. 

*Please return the completed reply card and your generous contribution to:  
Historic Fallsington, Inc., 4 Yardley Avenue, Fallsington, PA 19054 

Gifts to the “Raise the Roof” Appeal are tax-deductible to the extent permitted by law; please consult with your tax advisor. 

Be a part of preserving our shared history!   

Fulfilling our mission is something we can’t do alone. The historic buildings and objects        

entrusted to our care are essential.  It is urgent that we perform some much-needed     

maintenance at this time and our highest priority is to replace the 30-year old cedar roof on 

the Burges-Lippincott House.  If a leak should develop, it would threaten the structural         

integrity of  this historic building on the National Register of Historic Places and the priceless 

artifacts it contains.  


